Kenneth A. Heskett 10 Murray Drive Saint Albans, VT 05478

10 April 2023

The Honorable Chairman Jay Furr Town of Richmond PO Box 285 Richmond, VT 05477

Dear Chairman Furr:

It is with some pride that I am writing to inform you that my son, Collin Roy Heskett, earned the rank of Eagle Scout on 4/4/2023 as a member of Troop 23 in Richmond, VT with four Eagle Palms denoting the 41 merit badges that he earned during his tenure as a scout. We moved to Saint Albans a year and a half ago, but Collin wanted to complete his Eagle Scout journey with the Richmond troop, where he spent most of his time as a Boy Scout. Over the years, he served the troop in various leadership roles including Patrol Leader, Senior Patrol Leader, and Chaplain's Aide.

His Eagle Scout project included scouts from Richmond Troop 23 and Saint Albans Troop 70 to install metal sign frames outside the historic buildings on Church Street for the Saint Albans Historical Society.

If you have some time in your busy schedule, would you please send a note to mailing address above congratulating him on this achievement. I believe that he would find kind words from you to be a great boon.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Kenneth A. Heskett Scoutmaster Richmond Troop 23